
 

Four Years Later 

27thJanuary 2022 at 7.00 – 9.00pm 

Pilgrimage at Worcester Cathedral 
Thursday 27th January 2022 Is Holocaust Memorial Day. 

This year the theme of the week of Christian Unity (18-25 January) has been chosen by the 

Middle East Council of Churches and is taken from the second Chapter of Matthew’s 

Gospel recounting the first Epiphany. 

An appropriate day for Bishop John and Archbishop Bernard to choose to lead another 

pilgrimage to Worcester Cathedral 

 

Our Ecumenical pilgrimage journey started in November 2016 when 56 of us from parishes all over 

Worcestershire and further afield joined together in a joyful pilgrimage to the Holy Land. Then we 

celebrated our reunion in the first Candlelight Pilgrimage to Worcester Cathedral in January 2017.  

                   

In October 2019 we went to Rome and now, following the pandemic, we return four years later to 

Worcester Cathdral. We are trying to organise a 2022 Canterbury Pilgimage. What tales will flow from 

that 

Please do try to join us.  

Please let Jim Quinn know if you would like to come and to assist in catering at 

j.quinn789@btinternet.com or by phone at 01299 851021 or by text to 07960 218925  

The timetable for the evening will be announced nearer the day when it is clear which areas of the Cathedral are 
accessible in the light of the damage to the Cathedral caused by the partial roof collapse. 
 
We will walk to a number of stations and at each station will sing, read scripture, reflect and pray. We will finish up in the 
crypt for night prayer, reflections, (including holocaust on this Holocaust Memorial Day) and concluding thought. All to 
finish by 9.00pm 
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